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Degamber 22, 1943

Dre Stuert Yoseom

lagnolia Petroloun Compeny
1704 Alamo Natioma} Building
San Antonio, Temas

Dear Stu ¢

Plsaée accspt ry thanke for the package which you sent
to me reosntly, I shall ml® use of it and retwnm it %o

you promphly.

I onjoyed the visit with you very much and hops that we
gill get togathor in the field scmotime.

Dr, Ciarles W, Bell of the Gcology Department of ar
Univorsity is now ‘in San Antonio with the air foreec ard in
aomewhat without oontacts with geologistse I would approoiate
it greatly if you were to »t acquainted wi th hime Touf11l
find him a very charming and bright gesolegiste Bill OCurry las
e address in San Antonio.

Very eincarely yours,
H, B, Stonzel, Geolegist
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